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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 18, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDE 

FROM: 

You asked recently why Bill Baroody was interviewing Elly Peterson, 
former Republican Committeewoman from Michigan. Elly was under 
consideration to be recommended to you for the position of Special 
Assistant to the President for Women. You had already decided to 
name General Holm but Bill felt because of the pressure he was 
receiving that he had to meet with Elly • 
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